
CONTOOCOOK HYDRO, LLC
113 Bartlett Road

Plainfield, Vermont 05667
(802) 454-1874 Office; (802) 454-8458 Cell

Maine Public Utilities Commission
do Ms. Karen Geraghty
18 Statehouse Station
Augusta, Maine 04333-0018

ion @ communityhydro.biz

Re: Docket 2013-00163; Petition for Certification of Hopkinton Hydro Project as a Maine
RPS Class I Renewable Resource or, Alternatively, a 42.75% Maine RPS Class I
Renewable Resource and a 57.25% Maine RPS Class II Renewable Resource (the
“Petition”)

Dear Ms. Geraghty:

Per an oral request from Staff assigned to Contoocook Hydro, LLC’s petition
its Hopkinton Hydro Project (the “Facility”) as a Maine Class I Renewable
(“Protective Order”), I, William P. Short III, hereby submit to the Maine Public
Commission (the “Commission”) for its review and consideration the following:

(1) The Facility’s FERC Dam Safety letters (1998-2006) are enclosed. These letters
are subject to the Protective Order issued the Commission in this proceeding as well
as are considered by FERC as CEll materials.

If you have any questions or concerns about
contact either of the following persons:

Primary Contact1

this material, please do not hesitate to

Secondary Contact

William P. Short III
Consultant
44 West 62nd Street
P.O. Box 237173
New York, New York 10023-7 173
(917) 206-0001 (Office)
(201) 970-3707 (Cell)
w.shortiii @ verizon.net

Lori D. Barg
President
Contoocook Hydro, LLC
113 Bartlett Road
Plainfield, Vermont 05667
(802) 454-1874 (Office)
(802) 454-8458 (Cell)
lori @co unityhydro.biz

Via E-Mail Only
March 30, 2013

to certify
Resource
Utilities

In its Petition, Contoocook Hydro, LLC appointed William P. Short III as its authorized agent.



We believe that this information fully answers the information request of Staff assigned
to this Petition. If not, please let us know immediately.

Sincerely,

CONTOOCOOK HYDRO, LLC

t”J1L~ C~i~W~
William P. Short III
Its: Consultant

enclosures

cc: Lori D. Barg (e-mail only)



LISTS OF ATTACHMENTS

F RC am Safety letters (1998~2OO6)2

2 Items marked in Red and Bold are considered confidential, are subject to a Protective Order issued by the Maine

Public Utilities Commission and are made available to the Commission solely for its review and analysis.


